POLISH AMERICAN CONGRESS, NORTHERN CALIFORNIA DIVISION
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a call to arms – the time for a final battle has come!
S. 744 (“Border Security, Economic Opportunity, and Immigration Modernization Act”) is in the Senate right now for debate and up and down vote. It is the best promise for enabling admission of Poland to the Visa Waver Program.
Therefore, it is time for US to ACT NOW! Decisive action is needed!
We must flood our California Senators, Diane Feinstein and Barbara Boxer, with phone calls and/or letters.
PLEASE CALL:
Diane Feinstein, 331 Hart Senate Office Building;	202-224-3841
Barbara Boxer,   112 Hart Senate Office Building;	202-224-3553
(mailing address must include: Washington, D.C., 20510)
If helpful, you might consider using a phrase:
As one of my two United States Senators, it is important that you vote favorably for passage of S. 744 that will enable Poland, a loyal friend and ally of the United States, to be admitted to our nation’s Visa Waiver Program. Your Polish American voting constituents will welcome and remember your support. Thank you.
Remember, you have to provide your name and address with your communication.   		
PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE, TIME IS OF THE ESSENCE!
